
 

Minutes PS Superannuants General Meeting held on Meeting 1.00pm 
on 28 October 2024 

In the Mead Hall, Flinders Street Baptist Church, 65 Flinders Street Adelaide. 

ATTENDANCE: Approx 30 members. 

1. As the President Michael Evans was absent Peter Frick welcomed all to the 
Meeting. 

2. He mentioned the possibility to make super untaxed. The Triennial report getting 
a response with a freedom of information request. Need to recruit more people 
on the committee. 

3. Guest Speaker was introduced by Ian Beckingham. 
Today the speaker will be Liz Pullen who is a children's author. Liz will speak on 
her craft with reference to the writing of family biographies.  
Our speaker in November will be Stan James, well known arts critic with the 
Advertiser. Stan will talk on "The Australian Film Industry Then and Now". He will 
draw on his long career as a journalist, foreign correspondent, sub editor and 
even cartoonist. He may even give some historical perspectives of his 
encounters with Rupert Murdoch. The speaker was available for questions. 

CLOSURE. The meeting closed at 1.50 pm.  

NEXT MEETING will be held on 25 November Followed by afternoon tea. 


